
 

 

 

Cookery Lessons /Food tasting – Allergies 
 

Dear Parents 
 
As cookery lessons are now part of the National Curriculum, it is vital to inform school of any food allergies 
that your child has.  It is important that school knows of any allergies as children often taste different foods 
as part of their thematic topics. 
 
Please indicate below if your child has any food allergies.   
 
If your child develops any allergies in future, please let school know to enable us to update our records. 
 
All forms must be signed and returned to school as soon as possible, even if your child does not have any 
allergies. 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Cookery Lessons – Allergies 

 
Child’s Name……………………………………………………………………….   Class……………………………………………. 
All allergies (including food) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Signed………………………………………………………………………… (Parent/Carer) Date…………………………………… 
 


